Senate Committee: Education and Employment

QUESTION ON NOTICE
Budget Estimates 2017 - 2018

Outcome: Skills and Training
Department of Education and Training Question No. SQ17-000592
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Discussions with FWC (in relation to NEVC)
Question

Senator CAMERON: So what discussions have you had with the Fair Work Commission and
who have you had those discussions with?

Ms Hewlett: | would need to take that on notice.

Senator CAMERON: You need to take it on notice? When have you had those discussions
with the Fair Work Commission?

Ms Hewlett: | would need to take that on notice. | have not personally had those discussions.
Senator CAMERON: Is there anyone here who has?

Dr Banerjee: We will take that on notice. There has been a range of discussions in fleshing
out exactly how each of these pilots would work, in this case for the student builder pilot.
Senator CAMERON: Can you provide details of all correspondence and all file notes and any
advice you have received from the Fair Work Commission?

Dr Banerjee: Yes, we will take that on notice.

Answer

The Department of Education and Training has not received any correspondence or written
advice from the Fair Work Commission on the NEVC’s proposed work placement.



